## You Are Cordially Invited to the 3<sup>rd</sup> annual QND Cheerleading Alumni Night!!!

January 15th, 2015, we will be hasting the 3<sup>rd</sup> QND Cheerleading alumni night! Would you like to relive those highschool days when you were out on the floor cheering on the Raider Teams! If so then this is for you! Any past cheerleader is invited. We hosted it in 2012 and it was a great success and fun for everyone! Came back to the pit and wear your school colors and relive the days we all cherich! All you will need to do is show up January 15<sup>th</sup> at 6:30. We will go over a few oldie but goodie cheers and the fight song in the multipurpose room prior to the varsity basketball game. We will then perform at halftime of the boys varsity game that evening plus you get a free commemorative t-shirt! Just pre-register if possible by mailing in the attached form to Tracy Grant, 708 Ashley Are.

Quincy, Illinois, 62301. Or you can e-mail Tracy at tgrant24@att.net. If you have any questions call Tracy at 217-257-2524. Kope to see you there supporting the Raiders and reliving memories!

Registration:	
Name:	tshirt size:
Addrèss:	

Graduating year:

Phone:

Sa Raiders!!! Sa Raider Cheerleaders!